
WOW!! It’s hard to believe that 6 months have passed in my 2020-2021 year as your president.  
This is intended as a brief summary of our WOW – any oversight or omission is entirely on me. 
 
We have used Zoom for regular meetings, for board meetings, for the District Governor’s visit; we have 
voted on motions and communicated by email; and we have made our presence known through 
Facebook and print media. 
 
We got away from our desktops, laptops, tablets, and phones – to get out and do stuff. 

 August – the Big Backyard Event 

 September – St. Johns Conservation Area, service project for Meghan & Alex (and Declan) 

 October – Pelham Farmers Market/Social at My Place, Dr. Ron Mergl Ride for Polio 

 November – Drive-by baby shower, Gail’s Elvis party (by daughter Tiffany), Temperanceville 

 December – MEGA Rotary TV Auction; Interact Food Drive; I-C.A.N.TER Grant 
 
Club Recognition: earned during 2019-2020 (Mike’s year) and delivered recently. 
We are on track to repeat in 2020-2021. 
Gold Rotary Citation; End Polio Now; Every Rotarian Every Year; Foundation Giving; Lighthouse Award 

 

Member Recognition: Paul Harris Fellow updates 
Angela Carter - PHF+2; Hugh Graham - PHF+3; Roy Kirkup - PHF+4; Frank Adamson - PHF+6 
 
District Involvement: 

 Frank Adamson - District Governor 

 Mel Groom – Finance 

 Mike Taylor – Youth 

 Dave Schulz – Public Relations 

 Angel Carter – Membership 
 
Club Membership News: 
New Members: Pen Financial (Corporate – Mike Bertrand) represented by Christian Baranowski and 
Kerry Ould; Keith McConkey; Kevin Vallier; Andy Glavac 
 
Leave of Absence: Emma Kenney (LOA simply relieves the member from attendance at regular club 
meetings, all other privileges of Rotary are in effect) 
 
Condolences: Troy Killick – Troy’s brother Chad passed away recently 
 
Reminders: 
Semi-annual dues invoice – please pay promptly as we have to forward our allotment to RI 
Donations in lieu of breakfast costs can be made to the club to benefit children’s charities. 
 
WOW!! Thank you to each and every one of you. I am looking forward to the next 6 months. 


